Correspondence

November 2021 — Newcastle West Municipal District Meeting

Email received on 12t October 2021 from the Office of the Minister for Justice in reply
to correspondence on the building of a new Garda Station for Newcastle West.

Email and letter received on the 20t October, 2021 from the Office of the Minister of

State OPW in reply to correspondence on the building of a new Garda Station for
Newcastle West



Corbett, Margaret

Subject: FW: DJE-MO-04746-2021

From: INFO <info@justice.ie>

Sent: Tuesday, October 12,2021 3:13 PM

To: Customer Services <customerservices@limerick.ie>

Subject: Ref: DJE-M0-04746-2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Margaret Corbett

customerservices@limerick.ie

Minister’s Reference: DJE-M0-04746-2021

Dear Ms. Corbett,

| want to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 7th October
2021.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick McCabe

Private Secretary to the

Minister for Justice
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Is le haghaidh an duine no an eintitis ar a bhfuil si dirithe, agus le haghaidh an duine né an eintitis sin amhain, a
bheartaitear an fhaisnéis a tarchuireadh agus féadfaidh sé go bhfuil dbhar faoi rin agus/né faoi phribhiéid inti.
Toirmisctear aon athbhreithnid, atarchur né leathadh a dhéanamh ar an bhfaisnéis seo, aon Usaid eile a bhaint aisti
n6 aon ghniomh a dhéanambh ar a hiontaoibh, ag daocine né ag eintitis seachas an faighteoir beartaithe. M4 fuair tu é
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Corbett, Mart_;aret

From: Ministers Office <MinistersOffice@opw.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 20 October 2021 16:20

To: Corbett, Margaret

Subject: Our ref: MK 2021/561 - Garda Station NewCastle West
Attachments: 561 - Margaret Corbett - ack - 20 Oct 2021.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Organisation. Do not follow
guidance, click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe.

Dear Ms Corbett,
Please see attached acknowledgement in relation to the above.
Regards,

Martina
Oifigeach Poibli Ainmnithe faoin Acht um Bristocaireacht a Rialail 2015

Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act 2015 — see www.lobbviny.ie




Oifigna
0 I)w nQibreacha Poibli
Office of Public Works

Oifig on Aire Stait
Office of the Minister of State

Our Ref : C/ MK -2021/561

20th October 2021

Ms. Margaret Corbett,
MARGARET.CORBETT@LIMERICK.COCO.IE

Dear Ms Corbett,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your e-mail to Minister of State Patrick
O'Donovan T.D., in relation to the commencement of the building of the new
Garda Station in Newcastle West.

I have brought your correspondence to the attention of the Minister. | have
requested a substantive response from the relevant section and will revert when
it has been received.

Yours sincerely,

Garret Nolan
Private Secretary

Ceann Oifig, Sraid Jonathan Swift, Baile Atha Troim, Co. na Mi, C15 NX36
Head Office, Jonathan Swift Street, Trim, Co. Meath, C15 NX36
T (+353) 046 9426408

ministersoffice@opw.ie www.opw.ie



